
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 1, 2020      

       VIA FEDEX 

 

Bradford Burns, Esq.  

New York State Department of Environmental Conservation  

Office of General Counsel 

625 Broadway 

Albany, NY 12233 

 

 

 RE:  Environmental Easement   

  Monroe Electronics Site 

  Site No. 837013 

 

Dear Brad: 

 

 The Environmental Easement for this Site has been recorded.  Enclosed please find my 

affirmation in support of mailing the municipal notices, copies of the letters that have been sent to the 

municipalities, which included the recorded easement, and your copy of the recorded easement.  The 

DWG file of the Environmental Easement has been sent to NYSDEC's File Transfer Service at 

robert.morrell@dec.ny.gov, julianna.dibiase@dec.ny.gov, shane.may@dec.ny.gov.  

 

 Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. Thank you.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

     KNAUF SHAW LLP 
       

      

      

MELISSA M. VALLE 

 

 

 

 

ec:  Sandra Garlick 

 Dennis Harkawik, Esq. 

 Gail Dieter 
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Monroe Electronics Site  
DEC Site No.: 837013 
Located at:  100 Housel Avenue 
  Lyndonville , New York 14098 
 

   
 

 

I, Melissa M. Valle, an attorney admitted to practice in the State of New York, affirms under 

penalty of perjury the following: 

1. Knauf Shaw LLP are the attorneys of record for 100 Housel Avenue, LLC, the owner of the Monroe 

Electronics Site.  

2. On June 1, 2020, I mailed a true copy of a Notice to Municipality to Kelly Cousins, Chair of the 

Lyndonville Planning Board, 2 S. Main Street, Lyndonville, NY 14098, by causing the deposit of a 

true copy of the same enclosed in a first-class, postpaid addressed envelope in an official depository 

under the exclusive care and custody of the United States Postal Service within the State of New 

York. 

3. On June 1, 2020, I mailed a true copy of a Notice to Municipality to James R. Bensley, Director of 

Orleans County Planning Board, 14016 Route 31 West, Albion, NY, by causing the deposit of a true 

copy of the same enclosed in a first-class, postpaid addressed envelope in an official depository under 

the exclusive care and custody of the United States Postal Service within the State of New York. 

 
WHEREFORE, Melissa Valle respectfully requests that this affirmation is acceptable proof of 

mailing for the municipal notices. 

 
Dated: June 1, 2020 

 

                                          
MELISSA M. VALLE   
      
  

AFFIRMATION OF 
MELISSA M. VALLE 

IN SUPPORT OF MAILING 
MUNICIPAL NOTICES 


